
Canastota CSD 

A MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL SCHULTZ...
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,

Welcome back! We are just a few days away from the start
of the school year. Our first day of school is Thursday,
September 7th. I believe this is going to be an outstanding
school year!

There are two orientations that are happening on
Wednesday, September 6th. The 7th-grade orientation will
be at 6:00 p.m. in the auditorium, followed by the 9th-grade
orientation at 6:30 p.m. One of my main messages at these
orientations and to all 7-12 students, is to encourage them to
get involved. We have so many amazing after-school clubs
as well as a wide range of athletic teams. It is my goal to
have all students involved in some activity beyond the
school day.

I would like to recognize and thank Michaela Muench who,
after more than 30 years of dedicated service to our
students, has decided to retire. Although I have only worked
with her this past year, it was clear to me that she truly cared
for her students. I wish her the very best in her retirement.

On Wednesday, I joined our teachers new to the district on a
tour of our school district led by Jake Smith. I am so
impressed with our district and the incredible history we
have here. I am very proud and grateful to be here!

Enjoy these remaining days of summer. Our first football
home game is tonight at 7:00 p.m., and our varsity field
hockey team plays tomorrow at home at 10:00 a.m. Please
come out and support our teams!
        
Sincerely,

Peter F. Schultz

UPCOMING EVENTS
9/7/23 - First Day of School

9/13/23 - Picture Day

9/20/23 - Back to School NIght
(Open House) 7:00-8:00 p.m.

9/25/23-9/30/23 - Homecoming
Week

9/28/23-Homecoming Parade
and Bonfire

9/29/23-Homecoming Football
Game @ 7:00 p.m.

9/30/23-Homecoming Dance

10/5/23-early Dismissal

10/6/23-Superintendent's Day

10/9/23-No School
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